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DHS Monthly Lunch at Fatback’s BBQ 

December 19, 2013 
 

  
N e v e r  T r u s t  a  S k i n n y  P i g !  

FATBACK'S 
Backyard Barbeque  

S   I  N  C  E     2   0   1   3 

 

This month’s lunch was at Fatback’s Bar-be-que. We had a very nice lunch and visit.  

Several classmates who thought they were attending were unable to make it for 

various reasons.  It is the holiday season and plans can change quickly.  For those 

that didn’t make it, we missed you and hope to see you next month!  
 

Below is a photo of the attendees for this month’s lunch. 

    

     

Top Row:  Don Tew, Deborah Hart Hynes, Greg Searcy, and Brenda Avera Crosby 

Bottom Row:  Danny Sharp, Debbie Dennis Breckenridge, and Philip Atkinson 
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It is always nice to have the time to visit with fellow classmates.  I was thinking this 

morning about the classmates who are no longer with us. Specifically, those 

classmates who have passed away since our 40
th

 reunion in 2010.  It troubled me to 

realize that we have lost 15 fellow classmates since that time.  I made a photo of 

those classmates to share with you.  Doing the photo reiterated to me how very 

precious life is and how quickly it can be taken from us.  That is one of the reasons 

our monthly DHS lunches are so very special.  It keeps us in touch with each other 

and we are able to bond and visit with each other monthly.  Who knows how long 

we will be able to do this?  I invite you, fellow classmates, to participate in these 

lunches and enjoy being able to spend a little time with each other while we are still 

able to do so. 

 

Deceased Classmates since our 40
th

 Reunion in 2010 
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Here are the photos from today’s lunch.  Enjoy! 
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As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another. Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!  

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com  in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your Classmate 

Profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com . 

 

Wishing you all a very happy holiday season and a beautiful New Year in 2014! 

 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com

